
 

 

 

 

Monday, 18 November 2019 

Dear Parent  

Year 13 Parents Evening – Wednesday 27th November, 4.00 – 6.00pm 

I would like to invite you to our Year 13 parents evening, taking place on Wednesday 27th 

November.  It is essential that all parents attend this evening because it provides us with an 

opportunity to discuss student progress during year 13, to look at support available in the 

run up to year 13 exams, and to establish what steps can be taken to help students on their 

journey through year 13. This is an excellent opportunity to continue to build and foster the 

positive relationships which have been established between school and home, and to make 

sure that we are all aware of how make year 13 as successful as possible.   

Please book your appointment using the online parents’ evening booking system.  On the 

evening members of SLT will be available to discuss any aspect of the Sixth Form or year 13 

you have queries about.   

We very much look forward to seeing you at the Year 13 parents evening.  

Yours sincerely,  

Mr D Constable 

Sixth Form Lead 

The Emmbrook School 

 


